PIRATE COMMUNITY PRESS
UPDATES FOR PCHS FAMILIES, STUDENTS, AND COMMUNITY
MARCH 20- 24, 2017

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

20 PQTime - 1st
4th Period Exams
SSD @ 3:15

JV Baseball and Softball
@ 1st Flight @ 5:00

Track Meet @ Currituck
@ 4:30

21 PQTime - 2nd
Rotary Student of the
Month Breakfast @ 7:00
@ Cap’N Bob’s

3rd Period Exams

Baseball and Softball vs.
Columbia @ 4:30

22 PQTime - 3
2nd Period Exams

Track Meet Manteo, PQ
@ Edenton

Albemarle Plantation
and Lions Club
Scholarships are due

23  PQTime - 4t
1st Period Exams
SSD @ 3:15

Baseball and Softball @
Gates @ 4:30

JV Baseball vs. Gates @
6:00

24 PQ Time - 1st
Make Up Exams

Elizabeth City Jaycees
Scholarship is due

PBIS Celebration

Aladdin Show with
the Hurrah Players
Rescheduled Date
6:30 @ PCHS

27 PQTime - 1¢t

Make up Day for
Students

JV Baseball vs. Camden
@ 6:00

School Board Meeting @
6:00 @ HGS

28 PQ Time - 2nd
8th Graders Tour PCHS

Baseball and Softball vs.
Creswell @ 4:30

JV Baseball @ Gates @
5:00

Tiger to Pirate
Transition Night @ 6:00
@ PCHS

29 PQ Time - 3

Track Meet Manteo, PQ
@ Currituck

30 PQTime - 4t
SSD @ 3:15

Baseball and Softball @
Manteo @ 4:30

JV Baseball vs. Manteo @
4:30

31 PQTime - 1st

Student Drop Off - J. Nixon; Bus Duty - Roberson

TIPS AND TREASURES

Rotary Students of the Month - Congratulations to Cameron Perry and Tyler Rountree for being selected as the Rotary
Students of the Month. These two individuals exemplify the Rotary Motto “Service Above Self.” They will be recognized at the
next Rotary meeting on March 21st.

Band Competition - Last week the High School Band traveled to Havelock, NC and performed for the North Carolina Music

Performance Adjudication. Bands from all across the Eastern District are rated by a panel of judges on their performance, on a
5-point scale of [ to V with I, or Superior, being the best. This year, our Pirates brought back a rating of I1, or Excellent - a great
improvement from last year's IIl, or Good rating (which was itself a great improvement from previous years). We are very
pleased to see all the growth our students are showing and looking forward to seeing where this takes us in the years to come.
Way to go Mr. Minster and congrats to all of our Band students!!

Fishing Team Updates - The Fishing Team started it's pre-season in late February at Lake Gaston, and with tough conditions,
Luke Fuller and Colton Meads took a 9th place finish. On March 11, we began our official season on the Chowan River, and
despite sub-freezing temperatures when we started, Luke Fuller and Colton Meads were the highest PCHS finishers, again with
a 9th place finish. Our next tournament is April 9th at Kerr Lake, and it is the FLW Student Angler Federation NC State
Championship. Our anglers will be looking to qualify for the regional conference championship at Lake Cumberland in
Somerset, KY in September. Good luck to our Fishing Team!! Special thanks to the newest sponsor - Big Bite Baits!! They are
giving the team 50% off every order placed on their site and giving the team hats to wear at tournaments. Thank you!!

Athletic Updates - The Varsity Baseball Team remains undefeated with victories against Camden and Plymouth last week.
The Lady Pirates Softball Team scored victories versus Plymouth and lost a tough one to Camden. The JV Baseball Team
defeated Currituck last week. This week Baseball and Softball will take on 1st Flight, Columbia, and Gates. The Track Team will
travel to Currituck and Edenton to compete in their next meets. Come on out and cheer on the Pirates!



Aladdin Show - The Hurrah Players performance of Alladin scheduled for 6:30 tonight has been cancelled due to illness in the
cast and crew. The event has been rescheduled for Friday, March 24t. Anyone who has purchased tickets and CANNOT make
the 3/24 event, may receive a full refund by contacting Brenda Lassiter and returning the tickets.

National Environmental Summit - The National Environmental Summit is open to students ages 14-17 who want to become
leaders and make a lasting impact in their communities. Informational posters are available at
http://www.centerfortheenvironment.org/posters-668.html

Yearbook - You don’t want to miss out on your opportunity to preserve your high school memories in the yearbook. Place
your order at www.jostens.com. Select Perquimans County High School and place your order for $70.

Prom - Perquimans County High School Prom will be held at Museum of the Albemarle on April 29th, Please make sure to pay
your prom dues of $60 and complete the permission form. There is a $15 fee for outside guests.

Scholarship Updates - All Seniors who are planning to attend college should see Brenda Lassister in the GEAR UP office for
information about new scholarships. Deadlines for other scholarships are quickly approaching, and you don’t want to miss out
on these opportunities.

Pirate Gear - Want to show your school spirit? PCHS shirts can now be ordered online. For information on styles and prices,
visit: https://www.mrbackwoodsgraphics.com/collections/perquimans-county-high-school.

Cafeteria Charges - Please make sure you pay off any cafeteria charges as soon as possible. Let us know if you need an
application for free and reduced lunches. They are available in the office and the cafeteria. You can also pay off your charges
online by visiting https://www.k12paymentcenter.com/.

Mission: Perquimans County High School, in partnership with home and community, will educate all students in a safe
environment to thrive in a global society.

Vision: The staff at Perquimans County High School believes that all students can learn and achieve. We dedicate ourselves to
providing an environment conducive to the development of each student’s potential.

EdFollow us on Twitter @pqpiratepridetd

Want to know more about PCHS and upcoming events?? Please visit http://pchs.pgschools.org/.
Please visit our Pirate Athletics website for news and updates at http: //www.pgpirates.com/.

PRIDE PASSION PERSEVERANCE
PERQUIMANS PIRATES
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